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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Aug 28 2012

Kathy Reed
"Court Appointed Special
Advocates for Children,
Continental Divide"

Sep 4 2012

Kathy Mayer & Deb

Edwards
"Flight For Life Colorado – The
Best Part of Your Worst Day"

Sep 11 2012

Shelley Brook
"South America - high adventure
trek"

Sep 18 2012

Rolo Cuadrado &

RYLArians
"Rotary Youth Leadership Awards
- 2012 experiences"

Upcoming Events

Glenwood Springs Bike Ride
Sep 8 2012 - Sep 8 2012

Club Board Meeting
Sep 11 2012

Club Visioning
Oct 6 2012

Club Board Meeting
Oct 9 2012

Make a Difference Day
Oct 13 2012

This eBulletin has been
generated by ClubRunner club
communication software. Visit
clubrunner.ca for details.

President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

Did you sell car raffle tickets or serve beer at the BBQ, but feel like you haven’t really found your Rotary niche?  Chec

out the Club Organization Chart on our website to see a list of our service committees and projects.  Maybe you want

get involved on the ground level of Make a Difference Day (see Rob Rumrill).  Are you a business person who cares

about local employees?  See Darcy Rehn about our Professional Excellence awards given in the fall.  Do you want to

learn more about the Youth Exchange program?  See Jim Brook.  Do you want become a RYLA counselor next summe

 See Rolo.  Would you like to honor high school juniors for creative, out-of-the-box contributions? See Rob Phipps abo

the Jammin’ Juniors awards.  Would you like to make an impact in the middle school?  See Rob Phipps about the Midd

School Interact Program.  Would you like to learn more about our Rotary Local Grants?  See Mike Kurth.  Be a mento

a new member?  See Ann Clement.  International Service tickles your fancy?  See Butch Elich.  Interested in our

scholarship program at the high school and CMC?  See Darcy Rehn.  Whew….it can be overwhelming if you’re newer.

you’re a veteran Rotarian, but haven’t been on an active committee recently, come on back.  Get your Rotary on! 

www.SummitRotary.com

CLUB VISIONING:  Saturday, Oct. 6, 8:30am-12:30pm.   Thirty of our members will participate in a Clu

Session to set our vision and goals for the next 3-5 years, and beyond. If you would like to throw your name in as on

the possible participants, see Joni.  A cross section of our members will be selected.

CLUB BOARD SEAT AVAILABLE:  Seeking, one motivated, enthusiastic Rotarian who would like to be more involve

the Club leadership.  It’s a terrific opportunity to see what goes on, and help guide our Community Service projects. 

The Community Service Board seat has recently been vacated by Alex Miller.  See Joni.

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn

Please wish the following members a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Betty Naftz

August 28th

Bill Sanders

September 1st

Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Club Anniversary!
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Stephanie Katz

1 year

Frank Bowman

13 years

Last Week at Rotary
by Brook, Jim

 Last Week at Rotary

Tuesday, August 21

     Our Club's long term Charitable Fund continues to grow thanks to generous donations; Rob Irvine recognized Fran

Bowman for reaching Peak 3 with his giving, and also noted a donation from former member Tony Jones who is now

working in New York City. In her role as "Family of Rotary" lead, Maggie Dew circulated a card for signatures, to be

given to Tom Marmins following his back surgery Monday. Our many guests included Alex Cuadrado, recently back fr

Iowa where he provided guidance in the formation of a new RYLA program there.... and soon heading east to begin h

studies at Princeton University. Jack Watson encouraged all bike riders as well as others to join the fun on Sept 8 at

Marilyn and Marc Hogan's farm in Glenwood. Our three 2011-12 outbound Rotary Youth Exchange students gave an

excellent presentation highlighting their year abroad. Elle Eastman, Jennie Matlock, and Christina Montgomery gave o

members a taste of what it's like to be a teenager in a foreign country, and the emotional conclusion ensured that

President Joni's tissues were put to good use. 

 

Tuesday, August 14

     Those who read their email managed to make it to our special location for breakfast in the SOS Outreach building 

Frisco. Coming out of the Club's biggest weekend of the year, President Joni ensured that much appreciation and

recognition was given to all who helped make the BBQ a success (especially Betty Naftz, Wendy Myers, and their

committee heads) and all who helped take the Car Raffle to a sell out level (especially co chairs Stephanie Katz & Tom

Coolidge, along with super sellers Sharon Butler, Bob Ashley, Judi LaPoint, Steve Cornwell, and more). MaryAnne

Johnston announced the next international Literacy event, and four more Rotarians immediately indicated they wante

to join her and Joni on that trip to Guatemala in February 2013. We were very sorry to hear Alex Miller announce his

resignation, but wish him well for his move to Denver to begin work with ViaSat. Marlies Hofmann from Vienna, Austr

was introduced at her first meeting as one of our two new exchange students.

     The program was presented by our own Rob Rumrill and his associate Seth Ehrlich, two of only seven full time sta

at SOS Outreach. They helped us understand their emphasis on leadership development for 5,000 youth, many of wh

come from at risk circumstances, in five communities in the US west. Participants are usually attracted to the program

by its winter and summer sports opportunities, but they benefit most from learning a broad range of life skills that

enables them to make better decisions. Using the resources of more than 500 volunteers, the organization is able to

spend more than 90% of its limited budget on key programs.   

7th Annual Bike Ride to Glenwood
by Davis, Kathryn

What a fantastic way to "ride" into Fall!

Don't forget to sign up for the 7th annual bike ride to Glenwood Springs and  potluck party at Marilyn and Marc

Hogan's New Castle home on Saturday September 8th, 2012.

You can ride the whole way.... part of the way..... or JUST SHOW UP FOR THE FOOD!

Coats for Kids!
by Brook, Jim

The Summit County Knights of Columbus is sponsoring a new program which will provide new winter coats for local k

with qualification and distribution being handled by our friends at the FIRC. Please consider sponsoring a case of 12 co

for $200, or making a donation of any $ amount to support this worthy cause. Tax deductible donations can be sent to

"Knights of Columbus, PO Box 3637, Dillon, CO, 80435" prior to Sept 9, at which time they will be placing the order. F

info call Mike Kramer 970-468-6566

Helping Aurora Shooting Victims
by Wickert, Elizabeth

The Aurora Theater Shooting Victims Fund is a restricted endowment earmarked to meet the unmet and special need

the victims and their families of the July 20, 2012 shootings at an Aurora theater.  The Aurora Rotary Foundation has 
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challenge to raise $100,000 plus by December 31, 2012.  These funds will be managed by the Aurora Rotary Foundat

and distributed to Aurora regional victim service agencies and other agencies as deemed appropriate by the Foundati

Board.

Rotary clubs, Rotarians and individuals wishing to participate may send their contributions in the name of the “

Rotary Foundation” earmarked AuroraTheater Shooting Victims Fund.” 

Contributions should be sent to:

The Aurora Rotary Club Foundation

P. O. Box 440088

Aurora, Colorado 80044

Rotary Happy Hour
by Davis, Kathryn

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour. We

our location to those support our "Preferred Restaurants"- those restaurants who let Rotary put our 

brochures on display. The idea is to help our preferred restaurants with some business and exposure.

Happy hour hours are from 5:00 to 6:30.  If you haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by and

socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE! 

The Happy Hour Committee members are:  Judy Irwin, Julieanne Gilchrist,, Michael Rega

Matthews, Lou Wagner and Ann Clement.  Some of us will be at each of the Happy Hours 

everyone. If you would like to be on the Happy Hour Committee, please contact Ann Cle

almclement@comcast.net

September 12th - Kickapoo  at River Run Village Keystone

October 10th- Place TBD

November 14th- Place TBD

December 12th-Place TBD

January 9th- Place TBD

 

 

Community Dinner Update.....
by Hage, Deborah

Sometimes the most treasured volunteer is the one who stays the latest and "mops" up.

coordinator for the Dillon Community Church volunteers, was the last one to leave on 

mopping job cannot be done until everyone is out of the kitchen and gone.  (Kenny Van

the final mopping but after he stays late he then takes on the task of returning boxes to Target and bread

trays to Orowheat.)  With Rob stepping in Kenny could leave and get his after dinner deliveries done

earlier.  What a guy!  It would be such a blessing to us if every group finds someone this committed!

The rest of the wonderful DCC crew served 265 people (74 children) a great meal of sm

donated by Rob Lyon of the Mountain Lyon Cafe in Silverthorne

In honor of the first day of school and the high number of children returning to the dinner Jean Radin and

Patty Baumgartner prepared school supply bags for the children and handed them out.  

their thoughtfulness and generosity!
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Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetin

in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application

will then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

New Member Bio

David Null

David is retired and taught courses in Environmental Health Science in California and is a Emeritus Faculty Member w

the Department of Health & Science, Ecology, Natural Sciences at CSU, San Bernadino, CA.  His father and a close fri

were rotarians  and David has been a member of Lions Club, having been a VP, President, Board Member, Editor of t

newsletter and more.  David lost his wife of 33 years to cancer 12 years ago.  He has a daughter in Durango and one

Utah.  He loves to hike, jog, ski, travel, likes to collect wine, loves old sports cars, tracing his family history and is

looking forward to serving our community in any way he can.

New Member Bios
by Beeler, Peggy

Proposed Members, New Member, "Old" Member Bios
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IF you are a new member in the last two or three years, email me a short bio to post 

bulletin for a few weeks so we can get to know you better. Email to Peggy at:

pbeeler75@yahoo.com

 

 

Bulletin Information
by Davis, Kathryn

Attention Committee Chairs and Committee Members! 

Please be aware of the deadline for submitting stories!

Please send us your stories and information for publication in our ClubRunner and on our website! Your submission should be sent 

later than Thursday at 3:00pm to Kathy Davis at kdavis@cwrmhc.org. in order to be published the following week. 

 

Thanks!

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn

Elizabeth's Commitments
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